MANDATORY PUBLIC NOTICE LANGUAGE

FOR

REPORTING VIOLATION OF THE CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

REPORTING VIOLATION OF THE 

CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT

The                    (name)                   Public Water Supply (include a description of the areas served if it is not evident from the supply name) is required by state and federal regulations to produce an annual Consumer Confidence Report covering calendar year 2003.

The                    (name)                    Public Water Supply regrets its failure to produce a Consumer Confidence Report and deliver a copy to our customers and the IDNR by July 1, 2004 and will work to make sure that the reporting schedule is observed in the future.

Customers with questions or concerns about the Consumer Confidence Report, or any other water problem, should contact (name and phone number of local contact).

(Another paragraph may be added to outline the reason why the CCR was not completed on time, the current status of testing and/or other relevant information, and what steps are being taken by the supply to ensure that the reporting schedule is observed in the future.)

